Meeting with representatives of the hotel industry
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Ameeting with the representatives of the hotel industry was held at the International Investors
Association of Georgia. Both parties discussed the problems in the hotel industry, the
establishment of a safe and attractive tourist environment for local and international tourists in
the face of the pandemic, and the essential importance of gradual easing of regulations. The
Chairman of the Investors Association invited the guests toshare information about the activities
of the Association and member companies.




